
Dear [Name], 

We are excited to extend an invitation for you to join our church choir! 

At [Church Name], we believe that music is a powerful way to worship and express our faith. 

Our choir is a welcoming community where you can enhance your musical talents and enjoy 

fellowship with other members. 

Rehearsals are held every [day of the week] at [time], and we would love for you to be a part of 

our upcoming performances. Whether you are a seasoned singer or just love to make a joyful 

noise, there is a place for you in our choir. 

If you are interested, please reply by [reply date] so we can include you in our next rehearsal and 

provide more information. 

We look forward to singing together! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] 


